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ASSIGNED DATE DETAILS Action DelegatedITEM MEETING

Rutten Sep 14,2017 THAT the Comox Valley Regional District (Comox Strathcona Waste 

Management) board approve moving forward with three technologies/vendors – 

WTT Netherlands BV, Eco Waste Solutions and Sustane Technologies Inc – for 

more detailed analysis in the next stage of the CSWM Waste to Energy 

Assessment, at an increased project cost of $14,600 (excluding applicable 

taxes) and a revised project deadline of November 3, 2017.

Report due Nov 

2017, scheduled for 

Jan 2018 Board.

1  RSW

Rutten Jun 8,2017 THAT the board authorize staff to enter into an agreement with Canadian 

Electrical Stewardship Association (CESA) ElectroRecycle for the collection of 

small electrical appliances at the Comox Valley Waste Management Center, 

Campbell River Waste Management Center and other facilities as appropriate.

Application sent to 

committee for 

consideration in 

October. Pending 

CESA approval.

2  RSW

Rutten Apr 20,2017 THAT the Comox Valley Regional District (Comox Strathcona Waste 

Management) service submit a grant application for up to a $6 million capital 

investment to provide a beneficial end use for the LFG generated at the 

CVWMC, under the Gas Tax Strategic Priorities Fund.

Grant application 

submitted June 1, 

2017. 

Announcements 

expected early 

2018.

3  RSW

Rutten Apr 20,2017 THAT the board refer staff report “CSWM regional organics composting facility 

approved funding (Project # N20258)” dated April 6, 2017 to all jurisdictions 

within the CSWM service area;

AND FURTHER THAT, in order to enable the regional organics composting 

facility at Norm Wood Environmental Centre as approved by the New Building 

Canada Fund – Small Communities Fund grant award, the City of Courtenay and 

the City of Campbell River confirm commitment to implementing a curbside 

collection for pre and post-consumer food waste and yard debris (organic 

feedstocks) and to also consider other points raised in section 9.1.1 of the 

CS-SWMP;

AND FINALLY, that the Town of Comox, City of Courtenay, Village of 

Cumberland, and City of Campbell River be requested to provide a key staff 

contact with regards to working with CSWM staff to implement the regional 

organics composting facility and related programs in 2017.

Letters sent to the 

municipalities on 

May 2, 2017.

Key contacts 

provided.

4  RSW

Rutten Nov 5,2015 THAT staff continue to re-evaluate alternative solutions to the non-Multi Material 

British Columbia recycling depots.

Ongoing J. Lee5  RSW


